DEPARTMENT
of the PRIME MINISTER
and CABINET

17 AUG 2016

Jack Walker
Email: fyi-request-4427-007600c6@requests.fyi.org.nz

Reference: OIA-2016/17-0076
Dear Jack Walker
Official Information Act Request Relating to Helen Clark's Visit to the United States
| refer to your Official Information Act request received on 12 August 2016 for “... any notes,
minutes, transcripts, or other summaries of these meetings [on 26 March 2002, between Rt
Hon Helen Clark and American officials, including separate meetings with George Bush,
Colin Powell, and Paul Wolfowitz when Rt Hon Helen Clark visited Washington DCJ.”
The information you have requested appears to be more closely related to the functions and

responsibilities of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT). Accordingly, | am
transferring your request to MFAT under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely
A Aok

Anneliese Parkin
Deputy Chief Executive, Policy
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